February 15, 1967

Monsieur ledocteur Leon Feugueur, Ingeni@ur geologue )
Burear de Recherches Géologiques et Minieres (B.RoGeM.)
74 Rue de la Fédération

Paris XV€ , France

Moncher ami:

Your recent package of extraits of works on Tertiany
stratigraphy is most welcome and I want to thank you for rem-
embering me. Your publications are very useful to me and
through them I can keep abreast of the methods you use and
the problems you encounter,

I have now accepted a new Visiting Professorship here
it is a distinguished sort of position and highly desirable,
The geology department here has been a lecader in Tertiany
stratigraphy and micropaleontology for over 30 years. Dr.
H.V, Howe, the ostracode~-specialist has been here for more
than 40 years. He is nov retired, but works in his office
here every day. Hie office is on the same floor as mine.

Here, I expect to finish my manuscript on the huitres
this year and then to turn to other themes in paleontology
and stratigraphy. The library here is considerably better
for my purposes than the various libraries in Houston are,
I shall stay here for several years.

Please give my warmest regaerds tc the various friends
and acquaintances I made in Paris years ago. It is really
high time that I went visiting in France again. Please note
my new address.

My best wiches

B Sincerely,

H. B. Stenzel
Visiting Professor
Department of Geology
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